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e 

Presidentsô Message 

 

Between family commitments, fall cleanup, changes in daily routines, Dispatch 

has been furthest from my mind!  Quilting has been the balance/focus factor in 

my life lately. I, (Sharon) was tragically reminded of the fragility of life, 

involving a 5 and 6 year old at my school. For a second time in my teaching 

career, I created a class quilt using last yearôs Memorial Day pattern to create a 

super heroes I Spy quilt, for a 6 year old cancer patient. The excitement and 

comments of amazement from a class of grade ones when I unveiled the 

completed quilt brought tears to my eyes! To see these young children hug the 

quilt, touch it, examine my quilting, find the block that they had designed and give their nod of 

approval, reinforced in my mind as to why I love this obsession! What I love about our guild is 

that we come together as a group of people who are just as obsessed! I am so thankful for members who introduced 

me to the idea of donating quilts to sick children, pattern ideas, colour classes, encouragement, tips and tricks that 

keep us creating! We all need to take the time to reflect on all of the special talents that each and every person in 

this guild brings into our facility each and every month. 

How can you help?  We NEED volunteers to bring their talents and ideas to help us on the executive! No 

experience necessary! Please consider helping us to keep this an upbeat, educational, engaging and welcoming 

guild! 

 

Remember that Deck the Halls, is fast approaching.  Look for the signup sheets to volunteer your time by either 

baking, manning a station or bringing your creations for selling. It is a one of a kind show shared by all members of 

the Creative Arts Centre! 

 

Happy quilting in the mean time!  See you in November when we welcome Lorna McMahon. 

 

Sharon and Nancy 

Raffle Quilt 2017 

 

On behalf of Marion, Lorraine and Carol, thanks to 

everyone who came out to help put our 2017 Raffle 

Quilt together.  Next, the Executive Board will be 

looking to approach one of our very talented Long 

Arm Quilters to complete the project. 

 

Thank You for your help. 

 

Carol, Marion and Lorraine 

Looking for volunteers to fill a couple of positions.  

Talk to any member of the executive for more 

information or to sign-up.  



ProgramsðNovember/December 2015 
 

 

Wed. Nov 4   7 ï 9:30 pm 

Thurs. Nov. 5   9:30 ï noon 

 

Fresh Quilts ð Modern Design ð Traditional Methods ð 
Looking for a fresh perspective?  Join us for an inspirational presentation from Lorna McMahon  of    

Sew Fresh Quilts!      Reluctant to be labelled as a modern designer, Lornaôs use of eye-catching colour 

and minimalist design has taken modern quilting in an entirely new direction.  No improve.  No wonky log-cabin.  

No paper piecing.  Experience how traditional piecing methods can be used to create a menagerie of animals and 

entirely new blocks, as Lorna reveals her latest patterns and quilts!  This is a ómust seeô trunk show 
 

Wed Dec. 2  7 ï 9:30 pm 

Thurs. Dec. 3  9:30 ï noon + 

 

Christmas Shopping Ideas & Potluck  
Once again we are inviting our member/shop owners to tempt us with the latest in quilting products from their shops. 

óSomething for everyoneô categories - $25 & under, - $100 & under and ó the skyôs the limitô items will be presented  

- tantalizing items that you might want to put on your ówish listô.  Since this is shopping season, you will want to 

come prepared to pick up some goodies for quilting friends or for that #1 quilter ï YOU!  Come and enjoy a fun, 

social time with guild friends ï old and new.  

 PS.  Donôt forget to bring along your favourite dish to share with all  

¶  Delectable finger food for the Wednesday evening social, or  

¶  A yummy luncheon dish ï(main, salad, or dessert) for Thursday  noon  

        (* note  -please bring your own plates & cutlery for Thursday lunch) 

Deck the Halls 

Christmas Show & Sale 

Friday, November 27th 5 pm-9 pm 

Saturday, November 28th 10 am-5 pm 
 

The ICAC has one of the most impressive Christmas Sales in the area.  Our member artists sell their original 

paintings, pottery, jewelry, fibre art, photography, quilts and rug hooking at this sale.  Fine arts and fine crafts are 

presented by our installation team throughout the centre.  Plan on contributing your creations to sell at this 

spectacular sale which is a major fundraiser for the Centre.  The Centre receives 25% commission on sales.  You 

are also encouraged to be a shopper at the sale! 

 

¶ If you have items for sale then please see the ICAC web page that has the vendor forms listed for you to print 

and fill out.  Inventory Check-in:  Wednesday, November 25th noon to 7 pm and Thursday, November 26th 

9:30-11:00 am.   Any questions can be directed to MarilynStewart 519-536-9342 or 

jdandmstewart@sympatico.ca     Pick up of items:  December 17th. 

¶ Do your part and volunteer to help in the many areas we have to offer.  Volunteer sign-up lists will be 

circulating at the November meeting.  Sign up to help out! 

¶ Do not forget the baking...always a tasty crowd pleaser.  You bake the cookies, bring them in and we wrap 

them up in style for the sale! The Bake Table is very popular at the Christmas Sale.  Please consider donating 

cookies, candies or squares which will be sold at the sale.  Bake Table sales contribute greatly to this 

fundraiser for the Centre. 

¶ Mini SaleðAfter the Deck the Halls weekend, the opportunity continues with surplus Chirstmas Sale items 

being installed in the gallery.  Vistors, guests and shoppers love this chance to come back and make some last 

minute purchases. 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.fes.sd20.bc.ca/tl_files/School_Web_Sites/FES/images/november.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.fes.sd20.bc.ca/&h=106&w=450&tbnid=z6MXnmGleZzBBM:&docid=aASB2fSQzZXR2M&hl=en&ei=zkItVvHTDczz-QGKoILwDw&tbm=isch&ved=0CDcQM
mailto:jdandmstewart@sympatico.ca


 

COMING TO A LIBRARY NEAR YOU...  

 

OH WAIT ... to your libary!  It's yours .  And it's FANTASTIC!   You name it and we probably have it.  We 

have books, books, and more books  (and DVDs too).  To make it easier to find what you're looking for we have 

a tool for you.  A binder with books listed alphabetically and another with subjects to look up, ie if you want a 

book on Watercolour, Yo-yos, Celtic style etc,  just look up the name by subject titles of books will appear with 

this information.  Easy sneezy.   If you need help, just ask your friendly librarians. 

 

WATCH FOR DARK GREEN STICKERS ðNew books for this year will have a green sticker on the spine of 

each book with the number 15.  So far, these include: 

 

Pictoral Art Quilt Workbook                         Leni Levenson Wiener 

Amazingly Simple Trianle Stars                   Barbara Cline 

Free-motion Quilting                                     Judy Woodworth 

Free-Motion Quilting Idea book                    Amanda Murphy 

Fool-Proof Walking-Foot  Quiltin Designs   Mary Mashuta 

1000 Quilt Inspirations                                  Sandra Sider 

Strip Your Stash                                             Gundrun Erla 

Transparency Quilts                                        Ringle and Kerr 

 

Plus the magazines we subscribe to:               Quilters Newsletter 

                                                                         Art quilt 

                                                                         American Quilter 

                                                                         Canadian Quilt 

Missouri Quilt  Magazines                 Missouri Star ï Probably the best magazine on the market (with 

                                                            NO  advertising.  Beginner friendly, modern, traditional, 

                                                            entertaining with stories, ideas and just plain fun. Appealing to 

                                                             all. (Next time you see Cynthia from Cherished Pieces, thank 

                                                            her for her donation.) 

OH OH!!  
We've found a number of damaged books with pages ripped out, pictures cut out, books missing in 

action not signed out or returned.  Let's all keep our books safe so that we all can use them over and 

over again. 

 

YOU CAN WIN!  

The more you play, the more you win ... or  ... something like that.  When taking out a book place the borrowing 

card with your name on it in the plastic card holder (you'll see it on the desk) and at the end of the night one of 

these cards will be drawn at random and the winner will receive a fat quarter.  The more books you take out, the 

more your chances to win.    Either way, when you read a book, you always win. 

 

Your friendly  Librarian, 

Susan Clark & Library Helpers ï Alma Martin, Dorothy Balsdon 

Sign up for Fall Retreat 
November 6, 7, & 8  2015 

Five Oaks, just outside of Paris. 

 

Applications are online.  Bring the 

completed form and your cheque to 

Judy Millard asap.  Rooms still 

available. 



 

 

Thanks to Judy Millard for this 

handy fabric buying tip! 

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLuC8ovK3sgCFUE9PgodXYwPKw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Ftrisha72660%2Fquilt-funnies%2F&bvm=bv.105841590,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNErvkIjs8D6D80FrG_u_b_Qrqeik


Oxford Quiltersô Guild 
Ingersoll Creative Arts Centre 

125 Centennial Lane, Box 384 

Ingersoll, Ontario 

N5C 3V3 

Phone:  519-485-4691 

http://www.oxfordquiltersguild .com/ 

Do you have something that you would like to share 

with your fellow quilters in our disPATCH?   

Send it to: 

 Linda White 

 broadwayacres@rogers.com 

Please mark as disPATCH 


